
.4priI 5, 2013 

Executive Director 
P h l  E; I IC Se EV i ce c, o m 117 i ss ion 
21 'I Sower BW.  
P.O. Box 675 
Frankfort, 10' 40601 

Dear Sirs, 

Syrnsonia Water District has received and reviewed the PSC Staff Report and 
related Orders issued in Case No. 2012-00517. In response to the Order dated 
April 4, 2013, Symsonia states the following: 

3yrnsonia does not want a hearing or informal conference in this matter. 

-Syrnsonia does not want to revise its proposed water and sewer rates to those 
recommended by the PSC Staff, and therefore it does not intend to renotify its 
customers of the Staff-proposed rates. 

-Because Symsonia doesn't intend to renotify its customers of the Staff-proposed 
rates - nor does it want to charge those rates - Symsonia respectfully requests 
that the PSC approve the water and sewer rates proposed in its application. We 
a!so respectfully request that a Final Order be issued as expeditiously as 
possible io allow us to proceed to secure the financing, begin construction of this 
vital water project, and to charge the rates proposed in our application. 

-Symsonia has no objection to changing the service lives of its assets to those 
recommended by the PSC Staff. 

Since rely, J 

Keith Cooper 
Chairman, Symsonia Water District 


